
Notice to Local Businesses 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Local Business Owner, 

As the festive season approaches, we would like to remind you of the restrictions regarding 

festive lighting displays in our community. In order to maintain safety and aesthetic standards, 

we request your cooperation with the following guidelines: 

• All festive lighting must be installed no earlier than [Insert Date]. 

• Lighting displays must adhere to a maximum height of [Insert Height] to ensure 

visibility. 

• Use of flashing lights or neon colors is prohibited to prevent distractions. 

• All lighting must be removed by [Insert Date]. 

Your adherence to these guidelines is greatly appreciated and will contribute to a festive yet safe 

environment for all. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


